
 

 

         Our ref: DHO/NBL/NIN 
         Date: 12.03.25 
  
Student: «Forename» «Surname» 

Dear  

This term has flown by – Year 11 are mid-way through their final full term here at OSA! 

2025 Mock Exam Results 

The Year 11s have now received their mock exam results – these are also available to you on 
Go4Schools from Thursday 13th March. 

Revise with your Child evening 

We are delighted to invite you to a special Parent Revision Evening at Ormiston Sudbury Academy on 
20th March at 5pm. This event is designed to provide you with practical strategies and resources to 
support your child as they prepare for their upcoming exams. To confirm your attendance, please 
complete the form (link) below. https://forms.office.com/e/ZR3SrF4577 

Tuition – a discounted offer…. 

Have you been considering private tutoring? As you may know, our school partners with MyTutor, an 
online tutoring company, to offer one-to-one tuition for our Pupil Premium students. As part of this 
partnership, we’re now able to offer grade-boosting discounts to parents. MyTutor is giving Ormiston 
Sudbury Academy parents a discount of 35% off 4 lessons. All you need to do is go to this link and 
enter your details. 
 
Exam Timetable  

A full copy of the GCSE Examination timetable will be sent out to you in the next few weeks. The 
written exams start week commencing the 5thMay  

Calendar of events for Yr11 prior to the written exams  

1st May MFL Speaking exams  

2nd April GCSE PE Practical exam (mock)  

29th April BTEC Dance Exam  

4th April GCSE PE Practical exam 

28th April BTEC Acting exam  

29th and 30th April - Art Exam  

2nd May BTEC Production exam 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ZR3SrF4577
https://web.mytutor.co.uk/partners-parents
https://web.mytutor.co.uk/partners-parents


Easter Revision  

There will be Easter holiday revision sessions in the 2nd week of the break. More details to follow 

Period 6 sessions, Past Papers and Master Classes 

Period 6 sessions continue to be very well attended. A reminder that these are Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday. We started this initiative to ensure that students have the best guidance and support in 
their final year. Also, the LRC has a bank of Past Papers for all the exams that students are studying 
for. These are available for students to take (and complete!) and bring back to subject staff for 
feedback. Master classes are all available online via Teams, or recorded – all students have had an 
email with the links. 

Exam Equipment  

Unfortunately, many students did not have the full equipment needed for their mock exams. With 
written exams starting in May, please ensure your child has the following: Pens (black); Pencils; ruler; 
eraser; calculator (scientific); highlighters; protractor and compass. Should the purchase of any of 
these be a problem, please contact us.  

The Prom! 

The Prom will be Thursday 26th June at AFC Sudbury. Students achieving 100 or more Prom points have 
now started to receive their letters to book their place. There’s still time for the others...don’t miss 
what will be a great night!  

Yours sincerely 

     

Mr D Howkins      Mr N Bloom 
Vice Principal     Head of Year 11 


